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  From The Executive Committee 
 

 
P&F meeting - Wednesday 13 March 7 - 8pm 
 
The P&F committee is made up of the Executive Committee and 5 subcommittees. 
 
The Executive Committee is: 
President: Robbie McKegg 
Treasurer: Vanessa Mackett 
Secretary: Lisa Mayo 
Vice-President: Charlotte Menzies 
 
The subcommittees are: 
Uniform Shop: Fiona Thistlewood and Kate Sheppard 
Social Committee: Ange Dobbin and Toni Constance 
Pastoral Care: Gen Muir and Alissa Malone 
Art and Craft Show Convenors: To be filled. Your name here!! 
Diocesan Parent Council: Anita Truninger 
 
Robbie McKegg robynjanemckegg@gmail.com 
Vanessa Mackett vmackett@gmail.com 
Charlotte Menzies charlotte.menzies@gmail.com 
Lisa Mayoh  lisamayoh@hotmail.com 
 

 

  From The Uniform Shop 
 
Next Uniform Shop Open - Wednesday 6 March 8.30 - 9am 
 
The Uniform Shop will be open on the first Wednesday of each month. The Uniform Shop is across the road 
from the Horsley Street gates - in the cottage. 
 
Basketball singlets are now available at the Uniform Shop. New singlets are $30 and second hand are $10. All 
new members receive a free singlet with their registration. 
 
Remember to drop off your old singlets so they can be reused! 
 
Kate Sheppard katehsheppard@gmail.com 
Fiona Thistlewood  fshailer@hotmail.com 
 
 
 



  From Pastoral Care 
 

 
The Pastoral Care program offers practical assistance, mostly in the form of meals, to families going though 
happy times (e.g. a new baby) or difficult times (e.g. accidents or illness).  
 
The program works using a roster of families at the school who volunteer to prepare meals when needed, 
most people on the roster are called on to help about once per year, if at all.  
 
The list starts afresh each year so please don't forget to sign up via school stream if you haven't already done 
so. 
 

 
 
Alissa Malone alissawarren@hotmail.com 
Genevieve Muir muirinos@gmail.com 
 

 

  From The Social Committee 

 
Class Parents 
A huge thank you to all our wonderful volunteers who have signed up to the role of class parent. We 
appreciate you taking time out of your busy lives to do this. Our school community relies on your 
generosity and support so thank you. We are still looking for two more volunteers for the following 
classes: 
 
4B – I more parent needed 
6Y – 1 more parent needed 
 
Please contact us if you are able to help out. 
 
 



 
Tissues and Champagne 
A wonderful event to welcome our new Kindergarten parents after that all important first day drop off! 
Our sincere thanks to Kirstie and Howard Smith who hosted the event at their beautiful home. Your 
hospitality was appreciated by all who attended. It was a chance to hear from P&F representatives 
and Mrs McKeown. Our thanks to our P&F President Robbie McKegg, who welcomed all the 
Kindergarten families and assisted on the morning. 
 
Welcome Night – The St Thomas Picnic Races 
Our school playground will be transformed on Saturday night as we take a trip to the races. Tickets 
are still available for this event, but hurry, because the link will be closing soon. It is a not to be 
missed event! A great way to kick off the new school year, catch up with friends and welcome the 
new families to the school. The Kindergarten students have been working hard on a little surprise for 
their Mum and Dad on the night. 
Please note this is a casual event. Shorts are completely acceptable for the gentleman but don’t 
forget the prize for best headwear. Get your hats and fascinators ready! 
www.trybooking.com/BAOWU 

 
Toni Constance toniconstance@yahoo.com.au 
Angela Dobbin angelamdobbin@gmail.com 
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